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Pamela Martin

From: solshin 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 7:08 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Re:Zoning Requiation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw(No. 1089)No. 17-026

 

 

Hello, 

I am writing this as I cant attend . 

I don't like the idea of having cannabis retailer in our neighborhood. 

1. I am concern of quality of people coming around this area which could make this area more groomer and 

dangerous.  

   I want this area to be more brighter and family oriented environment. More housings, corner stores to be built 

around here in the near future were the promises when I purchase the property. 

2. Not much parking spaces available this area. I worry about potentially more crowded parking in front of my 

property because of this retailer. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Kim 

 




